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Concerned Citizens of Montauk Awards Montauk School Young Scientists 
 
This week, Concerned Citizens of Montauk (CCOM) awarded 28 certificates to 28 students in grades 3-8 
who placed during the 2022 School Science Fair which was previously held on April 1, 2022. 
Additionally, CCOM President Laura Tooman delivered $700 in cash prizes to the top performing 
students in grades 5-8 and another $300 in complimentary CCOM family memberships to the six 1st 
place winners / teams in grades 5-8. 
 
“These students are the future of our community and creating true environmental stewards should be a 
top priority. CCOM looks forward to working with these incredible students as they continue to expand 
their scientific understanding and appreciation of this incredible place we call home.” 
 
 
 
 


